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Happy August everyone. I realize most of you are busy with vacations, gardening, canning, 

visiting relatives etc..  However, let's not forget to get those D&R's in.  I haven't received any 

since convention, so I'm pretty bored right now, though I know it will pick up very soon. 

You can also start sending in any renewals and life member dues. 

Get it done and out of the way. 

 

I plan on having a drawing for those locals who submit a D&R EVERY month, August, 

September and October, Oct.'s postmarked by the 29th.  This will be one drawing for $25.  The 

winner will be announced in the November newsletter.  

So….start sending those D&R's in. 

 

Wendy Lynema 

1st Vice President 

 


